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NOTIFICATION 

 

Results of the Survey on the Trial Phase of an Open-Ended Forum on Review of Implementation 

held on 16-17 September 2020 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir,  

 

Further to notifications 2020-059 and 2020-078, I am pleased to inform you that the results of the 

survey conducted to gather feedback from Parties, observers and civil society representatives on the Trial 

Phase of an Open-Ended Forum on Review of Implementation, held online on 

16 and 17 September 2020, in preparation for the third meeting of Subsidiary Body on Implementation 

(SBI 3), are available at the following link: https://www.cbd.int/doc/nr/trial-phase-survey.pdf. 

 

I would like to thank all respondents who took the time to complete the survey and share their views. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Maruma Mrema  

Executive Secretary 
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